
An image recorded at CFIM is part of Copenhagen photo festival.  
 

Philip Antons, student at Film & Foto skole, came to CFIM to record an image for an art project. The image 

is part of an exhibition till the June 15th, Halmlageret, Ny Carlsbergvej 90, 1799 København V. Infos are to be 

found here: http://kbhfilmogfotoskole.dk/nyheder/afgangsudstilling-i-halmlageret-5-15-juni/ 

Congratulations Philip! 

 

Proud Philip in front of his work at Halmlageret.  
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